
SUMMER Message from North Canaan Elementary School 
Friday, August 21, 2020 
 

Click on the blue underlined links. 

 

Hello, Families, 

 

We are now compiling all of the information from the data collection forms to create 

our cohort groups.  We expect next week to share with you the name of the teacher for 

your child.  We are still waiting to hear back from a few families we have called. 

 

I hope the following link helps to provide an overview of our plan.  It is not intended to 

provide all of the details of the plan but should be used as a quick reference guide: 
 

North Canaan A to Z of Reopening 

 

We will not be starting the year with middle school sports.  Once the school year 

starts we will reassess whether it is safe to begin an athletic program.  

 

AHA!:  This year the AHA! program can accept 16 students in the after-school 

program.  ​Click here​ for the link to the registration packet.  The school can print 

a packet for you if you give us a call at 860-824-5149.  We will place it in the 

bin in front of the school with your name on it. 

 

Student Handbook​:  Please read the updated student handbook for 2020-2021. 

You can print ​this second page of the handbook​ and sign it or we will send a hard 

copy home on the first day of school for you to sign and return with one of your 

children. 

 

Stop & Shop A+ Rewards Registration​:  Be sure you have selected North 

Canaan Elementary School as the recipient of your Stop & Shop points.  If you 

registered last year, your card remains registered.  If you have not or are not 

certain, click on the blue link to register so that our school can receive these 

valuable funds. 

 

Canaan Child Care Center​:  Click on the blue underlined link to see if your child 

is eligible to attend.  The Canaan Child Care Center is located within North 

Canaan Elementary School.  

 

Y​ou can always reach me at ​aroy@nceschool.org​.   
 

Stay Safe and Well,  
Dr. Roy 
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fDOaC627Cmvvo8Bkq0sfQsTzIDPU35dE6NqzUkVWFxw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YrfRpUY3hlQnAmfzx9dYqrFTL2VCiSKUn4lCP0wg0fI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15SBNIMHXX2xRhxd_4wyOm99Q6EHqNniJ5_kskFHFitI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/154fOedfYIm3J36Y-Mxwg_2JPUK6EUUGlvaLwhRHodTY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u9Xk1j6t3VowelAU49QpV34RziGEe-oCHWAvIbSK0zc/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ar6Qw7o7zIjN8xXk4xjpbK0lLmBd5S10/view?usp=sharing
mailto:aroy@nceschool.org

